s YOUR COMMUNICATION SOURCE

June 22,2016

Patty VanGerpen, Executive Director

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
Capitol Building, 1st floor

500 E. Capitol Ave.

Pierre, SD 57501-5070

Re:  In the Matter of Connect America Fund ETC Annual Reports and Certifications, WC Docket
Nos. 10-90, 14-38.

Dear Patty VanGerpen:

On behalf of Northeast Nebraska Telephone Company, please find enclosed one copy of FCC Form 481
Filing including Confidential Information.

Northeast Nebraska Telephone Company is also submitting the confidential five-year service quality
improvement plan progress report.

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (402) 632-4321 if you have any questions regarding this
submission.

Respectfully submitted,

%M/

Pat McE]roy
(General Manager
Northeast Nebraska Telephone Company

Encl.

110 East Elk 5t | PO Box BE6 | Jackson, NE BE743 | 888-3897-4321 | www.nntc.net



